
We support the recent Bill introduced to parliament on 19 March by Senator John Madigan to
remove Medicare funding for abortion used for sex selection.
 
Australian society has long supported gender equality and in past years has taken many strides
forward to achieve this. Medicare funding of abortiion for sex selection encourages the ultimate
discrimination based on gender so we trust that other MPs will support this recent bill and allow it to
become law.
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